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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
Date:   April 5, 2011 
 
To:    Representative Bill Stoltze, Co-Chair 
 House Finance Committee 
 
From: Senator Hollis French 
 
RE:  Changes made to SB 19 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The original version of the legislation removed the current 10% rental tax on motorcycle 
and motor-driven cycle rentals in Alaska. 
 
In the Senate Finance CS, motorcycles and motor-driven cycles will be taxed at 3%.  The 
bill was also given an immediate effective date. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Andy Moderow in my office at 907-465-4923. 
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